

Ward 27, Toronto Centre-Rosedale City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 2nd Floor, Suite A5 Toronto. Ontario M5H 2N2 Tel: 416-392-7903 Fax: 416-696-4300 Councillor_wongtam@toronto.ca

September 24, 2015

To: Ulli S. Watkiss, City Clerk
Michael Beswick, Chair, Metro Toronto Pension Plan Board of Trustees

Re: Resignation from the Metro Toronto Pension Plan Board of Trustees

Dear Ulli and Michael,

It has been a pleasure to serve on the Board of Trustees for the Metro Toronto Pension Plan and it is with deep regret that I am providing you with my resignation from the Board. I look forward to staying informed on the work of the Board, and wish you all the best over this term.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam Ward 27 Toronto Centre-Rosedale CITY OLERS'S OFFICE SECRETARIAT IZ W



Ward 27, Toronto Centre-Rosedale City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 2nd Floor, Suite A5 Toronto. Ontario M5H 2N2 Tel: 416-392-7903 Fax: 416-696-4300 Councillor_wongtam@toronto.ca

September 24, 2015

To: Ulli S. Watkiss, City Clerk Michael Beswick, Chair, Metro Toronto Police Benefit Fund - Board of Trustees

Re: Resignation from the Metro Toronto Police Benefit Fund - Board of Trustees

Dear Ulli and Michael,

It has been a pleasure to serve on the Board of Trustees for the Metro Toronto Police Benefit Fund and it is with deep regret that I am providing you with my resignation from the Board. I look forward to staying informed on the work of the Board, and wish you all the best over this term.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam Ward 27 Toronto Centre-Rosedale RECEIVED
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
SECRETARIAT 12 W
311 SFP 25 PN 1:0



Ward 27, Toronto Centre-Rosedale City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 2nd Floor, Suite A5 Toronto. Ontario M5H 2N2 Tel: 416-392-7903 Fax: 416-696-4300 Councillor_wongtam@toronto.ca

September 24, 2015

To: Ulli S. Watkiss, City Clerk Geoffrey Clarkson, Chair, Toronto Civic Employees' Pension and Benefit Committee

Re: Resignation from the Toronto Civic Employees' Pension and Benefit Committee

Dear Ulli and Geoffrey,

It has been a pleasure to serve on the Board for the Toronto Civic Employees' Pension and Benefit Committee and it is with deep regret that I am providing you with my resignation from the Board. I look forward to staying informed on the work of the Board, and wish you all the best over this term.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam

Ward 27 Toronto Centre-Rosedale



Ward 27, Toronto Centre-Rosedale City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 2nd Floor, Suite A5 Toronto. Ontario M5H 2N2 Tel: 416-392-7903 Fax: 416-696-4300 Councillor_wongtam@toronto.ca

September 24, 2015

To: Ulli S. Watkiss, City Clerk Geoffrey Clarkson, Chair, Toronto Fire Department Superannuation and Benefit Fund Committee

Re: Resignation from the Toronto Fire Department Superannuation and Benefit Fund Committee

Dear Ulli and Geoffrey,

It has been a pleasure to serve on the Board for the Toronto Fire Department Superannuation and Benefit Fund Committee and it is with deep regret that I am providing you with my resignation from the Board. I look forward to staying informed on the work of the Board, and wish you all the best over this term.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam

Ward 27 Toronto Centre-Rosedale